
Announcements


Please leave your STUDENT IPADS in YOUR LAST CLASS ON FRIDAY.  STACK THEM IN 
AN EASILY ACCESSIBLE PLACE WITHIN the CLASSROOM.  NOC STAFF WILL BE BY 
OVER BREAK TO UPDATE AND CHANGE CASES.

 

 

DO NOT LEAVE YOUR CORDS AND BLOCKS. No one will be keeping track of them and you 
most likely have to buy new ones.

Although Baths aren't his favorite, Krampus sure does like hanging out with this teacher...good thing he 
freshened up before heading to visit this microbiologist!


Want to start 2023 off right?  How about starting off with saving one or more lives?  All it takes is one 
pint of your blood.  Sign up outside the office or see Mrs. Burton to sign up for the January 10th blood 
drive.



